
  
 

 
 

 

D  Y  S  G  .  .  .     D  A  W  N  .  .  .     D  Y  F  O  D  O  L  .  .  . 

29th March 22 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
The increase in positive COVID cases amongst learners and staff has continued, therefore we as a school will need 
to move to virtual learning once again, for specific year groups on certain days this week. The following year groups 
will be required to stay home to work on the following days, with subject work for each day uploaded to the 
learners subject Google Classroom; 
 

• Wednesday 30.03.22: Yr. 9 to work from home. All other year groups in school 

• Thursday 31.03.22: Yr. 8 to work from home. All other year groups in school 

• Friday 01.04.22: Yr. 7 to work from home. All other year groups in school 
 
We have prioritised KS4 and Post-16 to remain in school every day, as they will be sitting external assessments and 
examinations over the coming days/weeks. 
 
As previously noted, due to these absences, staff who are present are absorbing more duties and therefore this 
may affect our availability to respond to parental queries. I therefore ask you to be patient and someone will 
contact you as soon as we possibly can. 
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation 
Cofion, 
 
Meurig Jones 
 
Prifathro 
 


